
DO PASS  - HB 1502

Dear Members of the House Human Services CommiƩee,

Please render a DO PASS on House Bill 1502.

Transparency and accuracy in medical cerƟficaƟon is criƟcal, especially when the data inform far-
reaching decisions. AddiƟonally, healthcare workers and paƟents, like all individuals, must be free to 
make medical and health decisions without undue influence or coercion. 

Thank you for considering this criƟcal bill, and for your service to North Dakota. 

Sincerely,

Rebekah Oliver

District 11


